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MEMORANDUM

TO: UVI Faculty, Staff and Students

FROM: Dr. Henry Smith, Co-Chair \U,
Golden Jubilee Operations Committee \

Dr. Simon Jones-Hendrickson, Co-Chair
Golden Jubilee Operations Committee

SUBJECT: UVI's 50th Anniversary /Golden Jubilee Sub-Committees

DATE: December 6, 2011

As you all know, 2012 marks a significant milestone in UVI's history and development; the
celebration of its 50th Anniversary. With the theme Honoring Our Past - Creating Our Future,
we will be celebrating our past successes, recognizing our distinguished alumni and solidifying
our future for generations to come. The first activity of the Golden Jubilee Operations
Committee (GJOC) was to facilitate your participation in the selection of our Golden Jubilee
logo. We were especially pleased with your responsiveness and the numerous comments and
recommendations that were incorporated into the winning logo. You may gain access for use of
logo via the Public Relations Office.

Our next step is the recruitment of faculty, staff, students and alumni to serve on Golden Jubilee
sub-committees which will be responsible for the implementation of celebratory events approved
by the Honorary Committee. Below is a partial listing of the present sub-committees.

Faith Day (Sunday, March 18, 2012)
Charting UVI's Future - Symposium
Charter Day (March 16, 2012) Celebration
50th Anniversary Commemorative Clothing
Golden Jubilee Reunion Concert Choir

UVI 50th Anniversary 5K Net Race
UVI Alumni Chapter Events Coordination
Friday Forums @ Fifty - Return of Ideas & Issues

Golden Jubilee Receptions
Time Capsule
"We Are UVI"

WTJX Public Television Programs
Golden Gala

Sporting/Athletic Event
Golden Jubilee Calendar

Historical Document

We would be glad to provide you with additional information on each sub-committee if you so
request. If you are interested in serving on any of these committees or helping in any way,
please feel free contact us via email at hsmith@uvi.edu or sionesh@uvi.edu.

We look forward to celebrating with you!
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